INVITATION

To residents in the area of the Town Center Intersection

Located at Route 77/Shore Rd/Scott Dyer Rd

The Cape Elizabeth Road Safety Working Group, appointed by the Town Council, cordially invites you to attend a Community Design Workshop featuring the Route 77/Shore Rd/Scott Dyer Rd intersection on:

Saturday, October 27th

 8:00 a.m. to 11:3- a.m.

 Cape Elizabeth Town Hall

The design workshop is intended to gather community input and talent in designing an intersection that not just moves cars, but also is appealing to pedestrians and visually compatible with the character of Cape Elizabeth. Discussion surrounding landscaping in and adjacent to the intersection is anticipated.

The workshop will include a presentation of various design techniques used at intersections, followed by a “field visit” to the intersection on foot. This is important because most people’s experience with the intersection is in a car. Participants will then regroup at Town Hall and break into teams to brainstorm designs for the intersection. Facilitators will be assigned to sketch out ideas, and technical resource people, including engineers from the Maine Department of Transportation, will be available to assist. The workshop will conclude in time for participants to return home for lunch.

For more information, please contact the Town Planner at 799-0115 or maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org and also check the town website, www.capeelizabeth.org for the most up to date information.
